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        Cardiovascular Medicine
110 Samaritan Drive
Suite 101
Cumming, Georgia 30040


May 10th, 2023

	[bookmark: _Hlk134435465][bookmark: _Hlk134435563]NOTICE OF RETIREMENT FOR DR. WILLIAM M. HUDSON, MD, PC



Dear patients,
[bookmark: _Hlk134427813]It is with a heavy heart that I announce the retirement and permanent closure of the office of Dr. William Hudson, MD, PC on August 31st, 2023. Please be assured that my staff and I will do everything we can to make this transition as smooth, and as stress free, as possible.
We will continue to see patients for routine office visits through the end of July 2023. Please note that all appointments after July 31st, 2023 will be cancelled. If you have an urgent medical need please call us.
We encourage all patients to obtain a new cardiologist immediately to avoid any disruptions in their healthcare. Patient choice and your insurance coverage should guide your choice of a new doctor.  Please do not delay this important task. 
Additionally, please prepare accordingly for any prescription refills you may need. It is important to have enough medication to last until your visit with your new cardiologist.  .
OBTAINING YOUR MEDICAL RECORDS:
To ensure access to your medical records we have contracted with a trusted and secure medical record company, Desert River Solutions, to scan and store your records.  You can request copies of your record through Desert River beginning August 1st, 2023. Providers and patients may read more about this here (click here ) 
After July 31st, 2023 all patient records will be sent to Desert River Solutions to be the custodian of medical records. 
Beginning August 1th, 2023 please start requesting your medical records from Desert River Solutions. To request your medical record please visit the site below to sign and return the medical release form. All instructions are on that webpage.      
Website: www.DesertRiverSolutions.com/requests
Below are all other contacts for Desert River Solutions:
requests@DesertRiverSolutions.com (Email)
480-577-3150 (Phone)
520-214-0068 (Fax)
                                                                           
 It is important to us that this letter reach you in a timely fashion, this letter may not answer all of your questions.  Please call at any time 770-887-0472.   A copy of this letter may be found on our website at www.whudsoncardiology.com, along with any important updates.

We acknowledge that this is a difficult time for all, please be assured that, as always, we will strive to ensure the highest care for our patients. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

With a lifetime of love, care, and gratitude 
William M. Hudson, MD, FACC, Tina, and Merrill


Telephone: 770.887.0472             	Facsimile:  770.887.1140
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